
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

August 18, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
First Fairhope 
Ministry Asst/Receptionist 
Send resume to: 
bshaw@firstfairhope.org 
Or call Brent Shaw at 
251-928-8685 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 

New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

 

 

PRAY FOR 
EASTERN 
KENTUCKY 
 
 

Parts of eastern Kentucky have been hit  
with devastating flooding, with the  
governor declaring states of emergency 

in Floyd, Breathitt, Clay, Owsley,  
Letcher and Pike counties. 

 
Pray for those affected by the floods 
and also for those who are helping in 
disaster relief  efforts. 

 
D LIFE BOOT CAMP 

 
featuring Dr. Bill and Rondie Wilks 

 

Sunday, August 21, 2022 
 

Oyster Bay Baptist Church 
4280 Plash Road 

Gulf Shores, AL  36542 
 

11 a.m. Worship with Dr. Wilks preaching 
12 p.m. lunch will be served 

followed by D Life Bootcamp 

 
Call 251-968-7805 to make a  

reservation.  
 

No cost for the lunch or bootcamp!  
Materials for purchase will be available.  

CHRIST’S CALL 
 

OUR FOCUS 
 

A GREAT URGENCY 
 

Baldwin County has experienced massive population growth over the 
past 10 years.  Along with the thousands of people who already lived  
here there is a significant number of people who have never trusted  

Jesus Christ as their personal Lord and Savior. 
 

While every major city in our county has experienced some growth – 
many explosive growth, there are scores of people who have never come 

to a personal relationship with Christ. 
 

The Covid era has turned our attention to many things.  As believers in 
Christ and as an association we must have a laser like focus on sharing 
the gospel.  It must be our priority.  It must be the passion of our heart. 

 
As we plan toward the future our focus must be on how to share God’s 

saving power to everyone in Baldwin County.  This must be the  
priority of our associational ministries and the cooperating work of our 

churches.  As we pray, what strategies can we use to present the  
gospel?  The Holy Spirit is always faithful in His convicting power as  

we share. 
 

Our associational theme this year and in the months to come is  
“Because They Have Never Heard”. 

 
We must be aggressive as we lovingly care for people and share the good 

news that Jesus died on the cross for our sins.  This begins in Baldwin 
County and as we support the sharing of the gospel around the world. 

 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

